
                                                

LIONS of DISTRICT 27 B-1  

HELLOOOO...........OCTOBER and FELLOW LIONS ; 

The months are flying by quickly. I have IMPORTANT info for you.  NOT THE GREATEST NEWS 

We need to become more ACTIVE we are lax in all areas. I BELIEVE we are better than this. 

Membership continues to drop,  we are down 7 as of September 30,  I keep hearing about “WE 
ADDED A NEW MEMBER”  what about RETAINING your current ones ??  We gained 20 new and 
lost 27. The math is not what I want to see.    

ONLY  35 of  63  clubs (54%) have reported any kind of activity ??????    Aren't you even having a 
MEETING ?  That counts as an activity, It’s so simple, with my schedule, I even find time to report 
my clubs activities. I've seen activities on your facebook page.....at least that’s a Plus for the 
MARKETING effort. I truly do NOT believe that Lions Portal is the problem. We have been 
constantly offering HELP.  PDG Dave Brinkman constantly post HELPFUL HINTS. 

Don’t you want to party with your fellow LIONS ??  The District Convention is only 36 days away.  
NO SUPPORT AGAIN ??  A WHOPPING 29 registrations which includes our guest ID, myself 
and my fellow DGs so………..maybe 15 Lions from our district !! Only 8 clubs have sent back the 
District Raffle Tickets to Lion John Stephen……..NO SUPPORT for WHAT we DO to help you?   

LCIF is NOT a BAD thing…….if you want to continue to see COMMUNITY GRANTS (our district 
receives 15% back annually based on your donations), Matching Grants and even just brochures, 
forms and training material.  They need your donations both club and personal to continue to have 
funds available. 

The only BRIGHT spot is some clubs are posting on the district facebook page.   
Facebook.com//md27b1    It’s exciting ….I even posted my 1st selfie, and 2 live videos and multiple 
posts of where I am at and what I am doing and everyone else is doing..  Step out of your comfort 
zone    I’M NOT GIVING UP on all of you because B1 is FANTASTIC. 

I always wonder if any of this information even gets to the everyday LION ???   I would love to hear 
some response.     Only 15 clubs have even asked for me to visit them !     THANK YOU 
DO YOU NEED HELP ?  I have plenty of sources and people willing to help you be 
successful. 
 
Dave              District Governor Dave Holschbach  27 B1 

          dajach@yahoo.com  
      ALWAYS There for YOU 
       cell :   920-860-6162 


